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Feedback Form


Update to Procurement Submission Fees – September 15, 2025
Feedback Provided by:
Name: 
Title: 
Organization: 
Email: 
Date: 
To promote transparency, feedback submitted will be posted on the Update to Procurement Submission Fees engagement page unless otherwise requested by the sender. 

☐	Yes – there is confidential information, do not post
☐	No – comfortable to publish to the IESO web page


Following the Update to Procurement Submission Fees engagement webinar, the Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback from stakeholders on the items discussed. The presentation and recording can be accessed from the Update to Procurement Submission Fees engagement webpage. 
Note: The IESO will accept additional materials where it may be required to support your rationale provided below. When sending additional materials please indicate if they are confidential. 
Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by September 29, 2025. 



Topic - Electricity Supply, Capacity, and Ancillary Services Procurements
Question
What considerations should the IESO keep in mind to balance cost recovery with inclusivity when setting submission fees?

Question
Are there approaches from other jurisdictions that you believe could work well in the Ontario context?

Topic - Transmitter Selection Framework
Question
How important is predictability of fees in supporting your organization’s participation in transmission procurements?

Question
What type of fee structure (e.g., fixed, tiered, reconciled) would provide the best balance of fairness and transparency for your organization?

Question
Are there specific project characteristics (e.g., size, scope, capital cost) that you think should guide how fees are scaled?


General Comments/Feedback
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